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White Plains Road Line Comprehensive Rehabilitation 

Owner 

MTA-New York City Transit  

Architect 

MTA-New York City Transit  

General Contractor 

Judlau Contracting 

This $210,000,000 project involved the reconstruction of the White Plains Road Line from Bronx Park East to the 

241st Street Station. The work included complete removal and replacement of eight elevated subway stations, one 

new station at Gun Hill Road and the historical restoration of the Bronx Park East Station. 

At each station, new public areas were constructed with new art work, porcelain cladding, granite/porcelain tile, new 

roofing at platform level, electrical/ communication rooms, utility facilities, air-conditioning and rehabilitated agent 

booths. 

The job also included structural steel and concrete repairs to over 4.5 miles of elevated track. The project also 

included the rehabilitation of a steel structure supporting three tracks for approximately five miles of structure. 

Approximately 100 General Outages were required and all work was performed while maintaining access for the riding 

public. 

The White Plains Road project included the reconstruction of 11 station mezzanines within the project limits. Nine of 

these mezzanines were suspended from the main line structure; reconstructing these mezzanines involved installing 

new structural steel framing/hangers and new floor structures. Temporary shielding was installed to protect vehicular 

and pedestrian traffic 

 


